
ST CLEMENT’S RC CHURCH 

CRAIGOWAN ROAD, DUNDEE, DD2 4NJ; Tel: 01382 669966; MOBILE: 07895262123 

Website: https://stninianandstclement.org   Email: stclement@dunkelddiocese.org.uk 

(Serving Priest: Fr. Johney Raphael CST)       

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE – B; 24TH NOVEMBER 2024 

 

Sunday Mass:        11.00 am 

Weekday Mass: Tue & Thu: 09.00 am 

Sat: Holy Mass in the Convent Chapel 10.00 am 

ST. NINIAN’S 

Vigil (Saturday):             5.00 pm 

Confession (Saturday):  4.15 – 4.45 pm  

Sunday Mass:  9.30 am 

Weekday Mass: Mon, Wed & Fri: 10.00 am 

  

FEASTS/MEMORIALS 

Tue 26th Nov: St. Fergus, Memorial  

Sat 30th Nov: St. Andrew, Patron of Scotland, 

Solemnity 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 1st DECEMBER, 1ST SUNDAY OF 

ADVENT – C 

    

SICK & ANNIVERSARIES: 
Please pray for all sick in our parish especially Bishop 

Robson, May McGeary, Catherine Reid, Kathleen 

Wilson, Alice Smith, Lusia, Brian Murphy, Lizzie Ward, 

Monsignor Basil O’Sullivan, Esther Sinclair, Mark 

Stuart, Betty Saunders, Pamela Herron, Maureen 

Walker, Rosily (Fr. Johney’s sister), Cath & George 

Adam, Jane Taylor, Mark Stuart & Ann Hughes. Our 

Lady of Lourdes, pray for them. 

 

Please remember in your prayers those who have 

recently died, especially Margery Robson, and whose 

anniversaries occur this time. Eternal rest grant unto 

them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon 

them: may they rest in peace. Amen 

200 Club (St Ninian) Winner: 17/11/2024; No: 172 G. 

Mitchell 

 
Tea and Coffee being served today in Hospitality area. 

 

Flowers: Please donate towards the flowers. There is 

now a donation box in the hospitality area.  

 

WHAT NOW OF SYNOD ON SYNODALITY? 
The Final Report has now been published and every 

paragraph was approved immediately by Pope Francis. It 

will provide guidance for bishops which can be 

interpreted locally and the process of Synodality will 

now become the way in which the Church functions for 

the foreseeable future. Bishop Andrew is fully onboard 

with implementing synodality in the diocese. This is 

when the real work begins. 

THE CHRISTMAS WISHING TREE is in the 

porch. Please take a tag and donate a gift / token  for our 

Christmas appeal which will be given to the  less fortunate 

in our community. We would also appreciate any unwanted 

gifts you may have to give to the school for the children to 

re donate to their parents. Can they be returned to the 

church for 15th December 2024 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS FOR OUR CHRISTMAS: 

Raffle tickets are available in the hospitality area @ 

£1  a strip.   Prizes include Christmas Hamper, Bottles 

spirit and wines, sweets, toiletries plus lots more. 

 
CAROLS AT ROXBURGHE ARRANGEMENTS                                                                                                                    

A huge thank you to the volunteers who agreed to sing 

Carols and Christmas songs for patients in Roxburghe 

House on Thursday 5 December.  It is still not too late to 

join us.  Can everyone please meet at the front door of 
Roxburghe House at 2.20pm. I have to be there earlier to 

have my keyboard Pac checked but I will come and find 

you at 2.20.pm. Let’s dress cheerily and help uplift 

spirits!  We should be ready for home by around 

3.15pm.  Maureen 

CONVERSATIONS ON THE PRIESTHOOD with 
Bishop Andrew McKenzie, Vocations Director Fr. 

Jim Walls, and the newest priest in the Diocese Fr 

Marcolm Hutchison on 1st December, at 7 pm, in St. 

Andrew’s Cathedral Hall for anyone considering the 

priesthood.  

SCIAF MEETING: Lorraine Currie, SCIAF's new 

Chief Executive, will now be visiting St Joseph's 

Church in Wilkies Lane Dundee on Thursday 28th 

November for a meeting at 12noon. Please try to find 

the time to join us and keep up to date on SCIAF's 
work worldwide.   All are welcome. Tea and Coffee 

will be provided.  

 

ADVENT SERVICE AND CHRISTMAS PIES   

Tuesday 3 December at 7pm in St Ninian’s: I am 

preparing a special Advent Service to which you are 

all invited. As Christians Together and similar to last 

year, our friends from Fowlis & Liff, Lundie & 

Muirhead and Auchterhouse churches are joining us 

along with their minister, Rev. Donna Hayes. Please 
keep the date free so that we are sure to give them a 

warm St Ninian’s welcome, enjoy Advent prayer and 

praise together followed by a ‘cuppa’ and a Christmas 

pie. Maureen Ruddy 

 

PSALM RESPONSE:  

The Lord is king, with majesty enrobed. 

If you have anything you wish to include in the 

Newsletter Please give it to Fr J. Raphael e-mail 
stclement@dunkelddiocese.org.uk or contact 

Margaret Taylor  01382 622703, email evenings 

ciaomargaret@icloud.com by Thursday. 
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